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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Summer term update 
 
I am writing to provide details of key events taking place this term. 
 
As previously communicated, mock examinations will be taking place w/c 27th June.  Your son has been issued 
with a timetable outlining date, time and location of each exam.  He should only attend school for his exams 
and during the rest of the time he can be at home revising or completing work on Google Classroom.  Normal 
lessons will resume on Friday 1st July.  
 
It is important that you son treats these examinations seriously and prepares as fully as he can.  I will be using 
the results of these mocks and the results of any external examinations sat, to inform my decision about 
progression into Year 13.  If I feel that he should not progress, I will invite you into school to discuss his 
options. 
 
In addition, this term, your son has been advised to attend all Enrichment sessions, as he will be provided 
with information about UCAS applications, exploring alternatives to university and The Extended Project 
Qualification (EPQ). 
 
EPQ is an optional qualification that your son can choose to complete in order to develop a wide variety of 
transferable skills and also acquire additional UCAS points to support any university applications.  If your son 
opts for this qualification, it will be delivered through Enrichment lessons and TRACK sessions plus some of 
his study periods. Over the next few weeks, I will send home information about EPQ and UCAS so that you 
can support your son if required.  In addition, I will be offering you the opportunity to attend an information 
evening about UCAS and EPQ in July.  Further information will be sent out in due course. 
 
On a final note, if your son has recently sat any external examinations for vocational subjects such as IT, 
Media, Business & Sport, the results of these will be available from 10am in the sixth form centre on Thursday 
18th August 2022.  If your son has sat any resits in Maths and/or English, the results of these will be available 
from 12pm in the sixth form centre on Thursday 25th August 2022.  If your son is not able to collect his results 
in person, he has three choices: 
 

1. He can nominate somebody to collect the results on his behalf.  He should provide written consent 
for this to happen. 

2. He can bring into school a self-addressed envelope with a stamp and results can be sent in the post 
on that day. 

3. Results can be sent via email but can only be sent directly to his email account through Google 
Classroom. 

 
 
 



Please do not hesitate to contact me at school if you have any further questions or queries. 
Best wishes, 
 
 

 
 
 
Cheryl Danher | Assistant Headteacher | Sixth Form 
The Mosslands School | Mosslands Drive | Wallasey | Wirral | CH45 8PJ 
Tel: 0151 638 8131 ext 221 | Mobile: 07741 895 623  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


